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Outcome/Agency 2 
 
DEEWR Question No.  16  
 
Senator Barnett asked on Monday, 30 November 2009, EEWR Hansard page 36: 
 
Question 
 
Can you take on notice and let us know to what extent that is occurring— 

Perhaps with the number of projects and as much detail as you possibly can—I do not want 
full detail—to tell us about the types of projects and how many? 

Ms Wall—We could give you the number of projects that have a co-contribution, and we 
should be able to total the value of the co-contribution. 
 
Answer 
 
As at 18 January 2010, the number of Primary Schools for the 21st Century projects that 
were reported as having a co-contribution, and the value of the co-contribution, by state, is  
as follows: 
 
 
State Education Authority Projects Value of Co-contribution $ 
NSW  192 $118,081,145
VIC  217 $165,622,625
QLD  321 $90,047,309
WA  73 $79,959,180
SA  118 $52,155,135
TAS  70 $56,994,978
NT  15 $3,462,627
ACT  32 $8,409,301
Grand Total  1038 $574,732,300
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